File: Gen. Correspondents

8 August 2011

The Right Reverend John Harrower OAM Bishop of Tasmania Anglican Diocese of Tasmania GPO Box 748 HOBART TAS 7001 H.

Dear Bishop Harrower

Thank you for your letter of 26 July 2011 regarding the issue of gambling.

I have taken up your concerns with the Premier of Tasmania and just as soon as I am in receipt of a response I will write to you again.

In the meantime, if I may be of any further assistance to you, about any matter, please do not hesitate to contact me toll free on 1300 134 923.

Yours sincerely

SENATOR HELEN POLLEY

Labor Senator for Tasmania

Deputy Government Whip in the Senate

Ref: cp

